
November 22, 2019 

Dear Middle School Parents and Students,  

We are quickly approaching December and the end of the first semester.  We know that there will be a 
number of events happening with and for the students during this time.  Academically, we are finishing 
up our first semester and the students will be taking midterm exams.  The exams will be on Monday, 
December 16th, Tuesday, December 17th and Wednesday, December 18th.  Students will sit for  2  hour 
and a half exams each morning, have lunch, then attend review classes for the upcoming exams followed 
by their Special’s class in the afternoon.   It is imperative that students are in school the entirety of the day 
to best prepare for the exams.  Below is a schedule of which subject exams will be given on each day by 
grade.  Please refer to it when helping your child plan their study schedule. One week before the exams, 
the teachers will provide the students with review work  to help them study.    

6th Grade:   

● Monday- Science and Social Studies 
● Tuesday- ELA and Spanish 

● Wednesday- Math and Religion 
7th Grade:  

● Monday- ELA and Spanish,   
● Tuesday -  Math and Religion   
● Wednesday -  Social Studies and Science 

8th Grade:   

● Monday- Math and Religion     
● Tuesday-  Science and Social Studies,     
● Wednesday- ELA and Spanish 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jenny Uible M.Ed 

Assistant Principal 


